
 

 
 

 
 

Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
January 18, 2013 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: Burlington Hydro Inc.  

Board File Number EB-2012-0110 
Reply Submission 

 
Please find attached Burlington Hydro Inc.’s Reply Submission in response to the 
January 11, 2013 Board Staff Submission. 
 
Burlington Hydro Inc. has filed through the Ontario Energy Board web portal 
www.errr.ontarioenergyboard.ca and, in addition, has attached two paper copies to this 
cover letter. 
 
I can be reached at 905-332-1851 ext. 234 or through e-mail at 
sshields@burlingtonhydro.com should you require anything further.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Stephen Shields 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Burlington Hydro Inc.  
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